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Meeting Minutes
October 16, 2019

The North Florida Chapter of ASSP met for its October 2019 meeting on October 16, 2019 at
the Northeast Florida Safety Council located at 1725 Art Museum Drive. Lunch was served at
11:30 during networking time and Bob Dooley, President called the meeting to order at 12:00
noon with 28 members and guest present. Bob welcomed everyone to the meeting, had all
present introduce themselves.

Bob asked the attendees to review and approve the September Meeting Minutes that had been
distributed to the members. Bob asked for a motion to dispense with the reading of and to
approve the minutes, Dan Hempsall motioned to dispense with the reading of and approve the
minutes, Steve Brown second, Bob called for a vote and the minutes were approved.

Ravyn Tyler, gave the Treasurer Report, the North Florida Chapter as of September 30, 2019
has balance: $6,368.74 in the bank account, checks and cash on hand: $120.00

Bob, gave the Membership Report; the North Florida Chapter has 200 Members. There are 8
members in grace status.

Bob called for any old business —
1. No old business
Bob presented and called for any new business —

1. Allen Davis, newsletter chair, had recently attended the ASSP leadership conference
and provided an overview of the conference. He took away shared ideas from other
chapter attendees from across the country on getting the most from membership
meetings.

2. Bob, mentioned we are still looking for a member that would be interested in serving
the Chapter as the Social/SPY Chair.

3. Bob, asked if other members had received or heard of classes on Stop the Bleed — time
being of the essence in getting getter for injured employees before emergency
responders can get to them, some members had.

4. Steve Brown, past president made presented the North Florida Chapter ASSP 2018
Safety Professional of the Year award to Steve Wilson.

5. Dan Hempsall, spoke to the membership on Waste Solutions Group that provides train
the trainer and other DOT HAZMAT training. He had also spoken with NEFSC for
facility support, Dan made the motion that North Florida Chapter ASSP partner with
Waste Solutions Group for local training, Lois Wilneff second, Bob called for vote and
motion approved.

Dan Hempsall, program chair introduced our speakers, Dr. Sean Hassan, from The Doctors
Center, to present on Assisting Injured Employees for an Expeditious Return to Work

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:00 PM.

Respegtiully submitted,
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Steven Wilson, Secretary
North Florida ASSE Chapter



